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Notification of TOEFL ITP Test Implementation
Since its founding in 1973, the University of Tsukuba has been dedicated to fulfilling its

vision of being an “Open University.” Not only does the University accept a great number of 
international students, we also encourage over 400 Japanese students to study abroad annually.  

The University has been conducting the TOEFL ITP test for all 1st year undergraduate 
students with the aim of reaching more than 550 points in the TOEFL ITP test as well as to
develop English language skills and communication ability necessary to foster global human 
resources. The test fee will be paid by the University.

The University will conduct the TOEFL ITP test as follows. 

Note

(Expected) Date and Time: Saturday, May 21, 2016, 10:00 – 13:00
(The students must arrive at the test venue before 10:00.)

(Expected) Venue: Each classrooms at Area 1 (Dai-Ichi Area) and Art and 
Physical Education Area.

Points of attention: - Final arrangements for test-venue classrooms will be 
announced on bulletin boards around the middle of May.

- No application necessary as all 1st year undergraduate 
students are already determined. However, native English 
speakers, students who are taking a leave of absence and 
students who is studying abroad are excluded.

- Student ID Number will be used as the test ID number, so 
please have your Student ID Card ready beforehand.

- Test Taker HANDBOOK will be available at Center for 
Education of Global Communication (CA Bldg.) and 
Student Commons.

- Score reports will be distributed through each academic 
service office.

 

NOTICE


